
our staff recorded 35 read aloud videos so students can hear stories in our voices (linked here)
our students have viewed those videos almost 2,000 times!

Our staff was able to reach over 700 families by phone for a check-in
Classes have started video conferencing to remain in “face-to-face” contact
Staff and Community members have delivered food every Monday, Wednesday and Friday to ensure
basic needs are still being met.

Dear families,
 
Thank you for your patience and cooperation during this unprecedented time. Two weeks ago I couldn’t
imagine leaving school for 3 weeks, but now we are facing a 5-week absence from school with the
possibility of longer. During this time of uncertainty, our school community has rallied to engage in
extraordinary ways. Students took home packets of work before they left, but that was just the start. 
Since we left school:

Now our teachers are preparing to engage in instruction beyond the packets that were sent home. We
don’t know if Governor DeWine will close schools, but we are preparing activities just in case.  Please
remain patient with us as we learn through this process as well. As we move into remote learning
activities on April 6, our primary goal at the elementary is to provide meaningful activities to help you
structure learning at home. We want students to continue to learn, but this will look different than a
typical school week…and that is okay!  Students will receive assignments, but will also be encouraged
to learn and explore their own interests. You can expect to receive more information from teachers next
week about communication and activities. Until then, I will leave you with similar advice I gave to our
teachers: Breathe...There is no pressure to be an "Instagram" Online or Homeschool Teacher/Parent.
None of us signed up for this. We will all do our best to make the best of this situation; we are in this
together. Connection to our school community is the most important thing we can do!  We are better
together! And, remember to wash your hands! Stay Healthy!
 
 
Sincerely,
Adam Biedenbach
Principal, Three Rivers Elementary School
 
Katie Conley
Assistant Principal, Three Rivers Elementary School
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https://docs.google.com/document/d/1VoRQYQUTWyKbWH-y51BzogsrXwMPgdActzk7Ac_KxRk/edit?usp=sharing


Three Rivers Elementary: Chromebook Check
Out Preregistration. Please complete the
following preregistration questions to check
out a Chromebook for your child/children for
use during the COVID-19 related school
closure. Each Three Rivers Elementary family
in need of a device will be permitted to check
out one elementary device. Once you have
completed these preregistration questions,
you may pick up a Chromebook from campus
on Wednesday, April 1st from 8:00 am to 11:30
am. In an attempt to minimize contact and
uphold social distancing orders, please remain
in your vehicle and drive through the
elementary car rider circle to retrieve your
device. Please contact Adam Biedenbach
(abiedenbach@trlsd.org) with any questions. 
 
Check Out Preregistration by clicking HERE.

DO YOU NEED TECHNOLOGY ?

https://forms.gle/tWoGACSnWDic5aST7


MARCH 30-APRIL 3

MONDAY- MOVIN'  AND
GROOVIN'  MONDAY

TUESDAY-TOURNAMENT
TUESDAY (COLLEGE AND

ATHLETIC ATTIRE)
WEDNESDAY-WHAT YA'
READING WEDNESDAY?

THURSDAY-THANK YOU TO
OUR HOMETOWN HEROES

(DRESS LIKE A SUPERHERO)
FRIDAY SPIRIT-YELLOW

JACKET SPIRIT WEAR
 

 

TRES SPIRIT
WEEK

Send us your pics to
@TRLSDjackets 

 






